
                                                                                

     

                
 
      

                                                                                            
Head Teacher  

Mr. R. Baker                              
  
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  

Newsletter No 31 –17
th

 May, 2019 

 

 

Well done to our Year 6 children who this week completed their Key Stage 2 SATS tests.  They were fully focused and determined 

to do their best. 

Next week Year 2 will be completing theirs and we wish them well. 

 

Sacraments – date reminders 

Saturday 15
th

 June 2019 – Holy Communion – 9.30 am – St Wilfrid’s Church 

Wednesday 19
th

 June 2019 – Confirmation – 7 pm – St Wilfrid’s Church with Bishop Pargeter 

We hope that children from our Junior classes will support their friends by singing in the choir – please keep the dates in your 

diary. 

 

Lenten Charities 

Our grand total raised is a superb £2500.  Thank you all so much for your generosity. 

Cheques for the following amounts have been sent:  Centrepoint £20, Birmingham Dogs Home £216.70, Macmillan Cancer Care 

£65, Make-a-Wish Foundation £332, Rainbow Trust £64, Acorns £170, Father Hudson’s £500, CAFOD £367, BCPP Rwanda 

Appeal £367, Oxfam £102.10, Cancer Research-still collecting sponsor money. 

 

On Tuesday 21
st
 May 2019, Ellis, Asiya, Ruby and Keisha will be joining Mr Baker at St Chad’s Cathedral for the Good Shepherd 

Mass where they will present our cheque to the Father Hudson’s Society. 

 

National Walk to School Week 

This takes place next week – 20
th

 -24
th

 May. 

Here is the challenge – can you make the effort to walk to school every day next week? 

Go on give it a go! 

 

Pastoral Team Coffee Morning 

The next coffee morning takes place on Friday 7
th

 June 2019 -  9 – 10 am in the school hall. 

Come along and meet Robert, Michelle, Theo and Luke, have a drink and chat about how they might support you.  Everyone is 

welcome. 

 

Values and Virtues 

Congratulations to Natalia (2R) and Joel (3M) who are the winners of our ‘Curious and Active’ certificates this week. 

 

Behaviour Awards 

Pink Badges: Riley S, Lexie, Narcisa, Haris, Jasmiah, Tania 

Purple Badges: Ahmed, Alessia, Grace C, Shaan, Jessica L, Leo-Riley, Leeson, Amy, Edi, Szymon, Elli-Rose, Nathaniel, Adrian, 

Sarah, Ruby 

Red Badges: Olivia-Jean, Archie N, Remi, Julia, Christiana, Kiera D, Martyna, Reyan, Bilha, Maria I 

Lilac Badges: Hadia, Jenson, Lilyrae, Joel-E, Ayesha J, Michelle M 

Yellow Badges: Mayla, Jaiden, Kaiden, Miley-Louise 

Dark Blue Badges: Kayla R, Michael T 

 

 

 

 

 

Archdiocese of Birmingham     

ST. WILFRID’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

& NURSERY UNIT 

Shawsdale Road, Birmingham, B36 8LY. 

Telephone: 0121 675 3319 

E-mail:  enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 

Website: www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 
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STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 
 

Nursery Mujtaba, Jada 

Reception CT Neeko 

Reception SS Suleyman 

Year 1LP Zachariah, Armani 

Year 1R Billie, Adiyy 

Year 2M Archie, Jenson 

Year 2R Lacey-Mai, Jessica 

Year 3B Nikola, Jakub 

Year 3M Michael, Emad 

Year 4B Lola  

Year 4G Aimee 

Year 5H Whole class 

Year 5M Daniel Adet 

Year 6G Whole class 

Year 6T Whole class 

SPORTS AWARD Alyaan (6T) 

MUSIC AWARD Daisi-Mai (2M) 

WISE OWL AWARD Daniel (5H) 

Well done everyone! 

 

Period – 6
th

 – 10
th

 May, 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff Netball 

Well done to Mrs Taylor, Miss Harries, Ms Mobberley, Miss Buckley, Mr Robinson, Mrs Lyon, Mrs Willdig and Miss Barnes who 

this week competed in the Kingsbury Sports Partnership Netball Tournament and were the winners! 

 

Prayers 

Please pray for Mrs Gregory’s family whose aunt died recently. 

 

Have a good weekend 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
R Baker and staff 

Group % Attend 

Reception CT 92.7% 

Reception SS 94% 

Year 1LP 92.3% 

Year 1R 87.9% 

Year 2M 96.7% 

Year 2R 93.8% 

Year 3B 98.3% 

Year 3M 88.9% 

Year 4B 96.1% 

Year 4G 96.7% 

Year 5H 87.1% 

Year 5M 92.7% 

Year 6G 96.1% 

Year 6T 96.1% 
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